
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
As we approach the end of another school year we would like to remind parents to ensure you spend 
some time over the summer holidays organising the equipment your child needs for next year.  
 
It is important that each child provides their own belongings in a named pencil case so that we can 
encourage them to be more organised and eliminate the need for the school to provide large amounts 
of items.  Having their own belongings enables each child to be fully prepared for all their lessons and 
encourages them to take further responsibility for their belongings.  It also ensures no stationery items 
are wasted. 
 
Your child will therefore need the following equipment.  Please ensure it is in a pencil case with their 
full name on it.  Please remind your child that they must look after their belongings as we cannot take 
responsibility for any items. It is advisable to purchase cheaper items to avoid upset if things get lost 
or damaged. 
 

All Junior Classes Year 5 and 6 also need 

 Writing pencils 

 Green pen for editing work 

 A highlighter 

 Rubber 

 Sharpener 

 Coloured pencils 

 Whiteboard pens 

 Pritt Sticks 

 Ruler 
 

 maths set (with compass and 
protractor) 

 dictionary 

 thesaurus 

 note book 

 
We would also like you to bring a grown up’s old shirt or t-shirt for Art lessons 
(with your child’s name clearly labelled on it). 
 

I would also like to remind parents that all children need a full labelled PE kit and all uniform also 
needs to be labelled correctly. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Mrs Heath 
 
 
 

St Margaret Clitherow Primary School 
Quainton Street, Neasden, LONDON NW10 0BG 

Telephone 020 – 8450 3631 
 

Headteacher: Mrs I Heath 
Deputy Head: Miss B Nolan 

 
Email: admin@clitherow.brent.sch.uk 
Website: www.clitherow.brent.sch.uk 
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